Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 1:14 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 04/30/2019 1:13 pm

Response #: 33

Submitter ID: 29406

IP address: 50.106.63.125

Time to complete: 18 min., 29 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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(o) Richmond Highlands
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Claudia Turner

510 N 169th St

Not answered
cjmackturnerl@gmail.com
5/2/2019

Shoreline Place meeting
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I will not be able to attend the planning commission meeting re: Shoreline Place Development. My message to you is
please stick to the original vision that was presented to Shoreline citizens-- public open space, buffer zones, relatable
retail. We were sent surveys with questions that made it seem like it would have the potential to be a very
thoughtful, inclusive development. My impression is that Merlone Geier is proposing more apartments, less retail &
less open space than was originally presented to the public. Any impairment to Central Market's ability to function is
not acceptable. | can assure you that my Shoreline family, friends & neighbors will NOT be happy to see this version of
development.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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